
 
 

Attn: Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board 

Executive Office 

State Water Resources Control Board 

Cal/EPA Headquarters 

1001 "I" Street, 24th Floor 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

Dear Ms. Townsend, 

I was outraged to see that the WRCB voted to take another 35% of our badly needed water. This will 

devastate our already suffering economy and farming community. I have been a resident in the 

central valley my entire life and I am tired of decisions being made by our local and federal politicians 

to take our most precious resource to save some fish, when our economy is hurting so badly. Not to 

mention the fact that they are basing their decision on opinion rather than facts.  

 

I urge this board to reconsider their decision as this will cause major problems for our farms. Enough 

is enough! 

 

Kelly Robinson 

Escalon CA 

209-838-6135 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-26-13


